



Bermuda Keelboat Nationals 2023

Notice to Competitors

Number: 02

Saturday Weather Outlook

Source: Organizing Authority

Published: 15 Nov 10:01

Notice:

It is possible that racing on Saturday November 18 will be postponed due to high winds.

If this occurs,

- Competitors will see an official amendment posted before 0830 Saturday along with the AP over A.
- The OA will plan to start 2-hours earlier Sunday, with a 0955 first warning, for a 1000 hours start.

Amendments have already been posted changing the number of races that may be run daily to 5 and Sunday's last warning to 16:00 hours. Please see the Official Notice Board for updates.